
 

 

 

  

Dear Parents 

My apologies, I am late to get my February newsletter out. Here are a couple of reminders and information for 

this month:  

MATH – We continue to focus on MEMORIZING 

multiplication tables to 12. Students should be 

reciting (practicing) them daily. I encourage you to 

help your child memorize their times tables to 10 

(or 12 for a challenge). Have your child recite one 

or two times tables DAILY (in the car on the way to 

school, before bed, etc.). Repetition is important for 

many students. We are working on fact fluency.  

WRITING – We have been working on narrative 

structure and writing a narrative. We will be 

choosing one story to type up, revise and edit. 

Students usually don’t like the revision process, but 

it is where apply the language skills we have been working on in class.  

VALENTINES DAY – A class list of student names will be sent home. Just a reminder that valentines cards should 

be made out to the whole class. It is Red, White & Pink Day, this is a non-uniform day.  

THANK YOU – Thank you to all the parents who have been able to help out with our recent skiing field trips. 

Your help is appreciated! We are happy to be able to do these events again! 

 

Please email me at kobrien@cispg.ca if you have any questions. 

Sincerely,  

Kate O’Brien 

FEBRUARY 2023 

 

 

Ms. O’Brien 

In Class: 
 
MATH – multiplication (facts to 10 and 1 digit 
by 3- digit); starting division, including long 
division 

SOCIALS – finish the Fur Trade to 
Confederation 

SCIENCE – matter, solids, liquids and gases, 
particle model 

WRITING – write a narrative 

READING – strategy: making inferences 
read aloud novel: Wonder 

RELIGION – the Beatitudes 
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